
Saplings Class autumn walk. 

                                                                                                  

We went on a walk around the school grounds to look at some changes that take place in autumn. 

 

 

        



 

We noticed that some of the trees were losing their leaves and that they had fallen to the floor. We 
took baskets with us to collect the fallen leaves and twigs. 

Harmony collected a large bunch of leaves! 

We talked about how some leaves change colour at autumn, usually to brown, yellow,orange or red.                           



 We put on our big winter coats before we went outside – 
because we have noticed that it gets colder at autumn and we talked about how it is dark in the 
mornings when we get up too. 

 

            

 

 


